TORONTO WATERFRONT Toronto Transit

QUESTIONNAIRE: TERMS OF REFERENCE Commission

We Appreciate Your Comments!

The purpose of the TTC-TWRC Waterfront Transit Environmental Assessments study is to
identify the proposed transit services required to support development of the Port Lands,
West Don Lands and East Bayfront.

The process to select preferred designs and implementation plans for the three transit
projects (Port Lands, West Don Lands and East Bayfront) falls under the requirements of an
Individual Environmental Assessment. The TTC has completed the draft version of a single
Terms of Reference (ToR) for all three Environmental Assessment studies (as distributed).

The Terms of Reference of the TTC-TWRC Waterfront Transit Environmental

Assessments outlines the framework for undertaking an Environmental Assessment study
and essentially asks two important questions. One, “what should be studied during the
Environmental Assessment?” and two, “how should the public be consulted during the
Environmental Assessment?” The completion of the ToR stage will result in the approval of
a framework to carry out the Environmental Assessment Studies.

Following Ministry of the Environment approval of the ToR, two separate Environmental
Assessment studies will be initiated for the West Don Lands and the East Bayfront transit
projects. The Environmental Assessment Study for the Port Lands will be initiated at some
point in the future when land use planning for the Port Lands have advanced to a sufficient
level of detail.

As part of the study process to complete the ToR, we are asking you to review the
document and send us your comments to this questionnaire by June 16, 2006 (see

contact information below).

1. Does the study area make sense? Why or why not?

Please send your questionnaire to:
Andrea Kelemen, Public Affairs
Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation

207 Queens Quay West Suite 822, Toronto, ON M5] 1A7
Tel: 416-214-1344 ext. 248; Fax: 416-214-4591




2. Are you happy with the planning alternatives (networks, corridors and technologies)
that are proposed for the West Don Lands, East Bayfront and Port Lands? Why or
why not?

3. Would you suggest any changes or additions to the evaluation criteria developed for
this Terms of Reference? What are they?

4. Do you feel that you were given ample opportunity to participate in the consultation
process for the Terms of Reference? Do you have any suggestion for making public
consultation more effective in the individual EA studies? Please explain.

5. Do you have additional comments about the Terms of Reference? What are they?




